1997/210. Provision of documentation to the Committee on
Non-Governmental Organizations

At its 2nd plenary meeting, on 7 February 1997, the
Economic and Social Council decided that the documentation
of the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations should
be issued in all six official languages of the Council; that in the
case of the new applications for consultative status, the new
requests for reclassification of consultative status and the
quadrennial reports of non-governmental organizations, only
summaries would be issued in all official languages; that the
Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations should
provide guidance to the Secretariat for the preparation of the
summaries; and that the complete submission from
non-governmental organizations would be distributed to the
members of the Committee and to other Member States, at
their request, in the language of submission.



